Mr. Arthur F. Langehennig, 4129 Concordia, St. Louis 16, Mo.

Dear Mr. Langehennig:

I am sorry that it has been impossible for me to finish grading your papers in your correspondence study course. We are leaving today for Ames, Iowa, on our last basketball trip of the season, and upon my return I hope to be able to grade the rest of your papers.

I have been held up in this work because of my duties as secretary of the Douglas County Selective Service Board, a number of civic activities, as well as bringing my team through the basketball season.

I am sorry for the delay in returning your papers, and hope to get them all back to you in a short time.

Very almoerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH